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IMPORANT DATES TO REMEMBER
5/15 to 5/16 NJSLA Grade 5 Testing Science
5/17/23 to 5/19/23 NJSLA Make Ups
5/17 to 5/19/23 PTA Spring Book Fair
5/19/23 PTA Daddy/Daughter Dance
5/19/23 Kindergarten Field Trip
5/22/23 PTA Meeting 6:00 PM
5/22/23 Board of Education Meeting 7:00 PM
5/24/23 3rd Grade Field Trip
5/25/23 Field Day (5/26/23 Field Day Rain Date)
5/29/23 Memorial Day - School closed

SPRING MORNING FITNESS NEWS
The Spring Morning Fitness Club is off to a great start! The students have enjoyed playing
many different games including: Sliders, Castle Ball and Gross Motor Stations. There are only
a few more sessions left in the Club (K-2nd has their last day on May 30th and 3rd-6th finishes
up on May 31st!)
Just a friendly reminder that the Club starts promptly at 7:45 AM!

Mrs. Riva, Mrs. Green and Mr. Tiberi

FOURTH GRADE NEWS
Fourth Grade English Language Arts and Social Studies Update
In fourth grade, students have been very excited about starting our opinion writing unit! There
are so many great topics to explore and debate! We've also begun reading our next novel,



Number the Stars. This fictional text is set during World War II in Denmark, and the students
have really enjoyed discovering more about this important period in history. In Social Studies,
we have been focusing on New Jersey geography, culture, and history. It has been a busy and
exciting spring in Fourth Grade!

Mrs. Maeurer

FIFTH GRADE NEWS
5th grade students have started their Book Clubs reading unit. Book clubs engage students to
be readers. They thrive on positive peer energy and challenge themselves to read more and
discuss more about their books. In our 5th grade book clubs, students will be working
together to make sense of text by using the skills they have learned throughout the year.

Last week, students chose a book they were interested in reading and then created Book
Clubs. This week, students will be focusing on creating a unique identity in their book club.
They will create a club name, banners, flags, or mascots, and goals. Finally, students will get
started reading in their clubs and discussing the novels as they read.

Mrs. Robinson

SIXTH GRADE NEWS
Every year the 6th grade Stillwater Students participate in the Jeffrey Stevenson Memorial Day
Essay Contest. Jeffrey was a graduate of Stillwater School and served his country in Iraq from
2007-2008. After graduating from Kittatinny Highschool in 2007- he entered the US MArine
Corp to serve his country. The essay the 6th graders are tasked with writing is titled, " What
Memorial Day Means to Me". After all submissions have been collected, a first and second
place winner are announced and will receive checks in the amount of $50.00 to first place and
$25.00 to 2nd place. They will also have the honor of speaking at the Memorial Day Service
held on May 29, 2023 at 10:00am, at Veterans Memorial Park in Stillwater. This service is open
to the public and happens rain or shine. Good luck to all of our 6th graders entering the
contest!

Mrs. Steffens
























